
The following are the minutes from the 10/22 Psychology Club meeting: 

The meeting started at 12:32pm. 

Alzheimer's Walk: The Alzheimer's Walk will still take place at Valdosta Middle School track, Saturday 

10/26 at 9am. If you were not able to join our team, you can still come out and walk with us! 

Progressive Dinner: The progressive dinner will take place on Saturday, November 2 at 4:30pm. We will 

all meet for car-pool and directions at Oak Street Parking lot at 4:30pm. A sign-up sheet for the dinner 

has been provided outside of Psychology Building room 1302. Please sign your name if you plan to 

attend. 

Thanksgiving Lunch: The Thanksgiving Lunch will be held Tuesday, November 19 at 12:30pm. It will be 

during our usual meeting. A sign-up sheet has been provided for this event as well and we ask that you 

sign up to bring a dish with you for everyone to enjoy. 

Speaker: We had a speaker from The Haven come and speak with us about domestic violence and dating 

violence considering October is Domestic Violence awareness month. If you have any questions or 

concerns, or you know someone who made need help you may contact Maggie Karrass at 

prevention@valdosta.org or call the domestic violence hotline at 1800799SAFE (7233). 

Next Week: Next week's speaker will be from the Marriage and Family Therapy program. 

 

As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to email me. Also I have removed everyone 

from the email list who has requested so. If you are still receiving emails and do not wish to, please let 

me know.  

 

Respectfully, 

Chelsea M. Catlin 

Senior Psychology Major 

Spanish/African American Studies Minor 

Black Student League Community Service Chair 

Psychology Club Secretary 

Valdosta State University 


